
Town of Windham, Maine

Town Planner

Amanda Lessard

Dear Amanda,

I am submitting to you and the Planning Board’s review my conceptual plan of a 17 lot

subdivision located on 20 acres of land located on both sides of Overlook Road (off of Albion

Road). The property has been owned by Mr. Ralph Weeks of Windham, Maine since December

3, 1956.

The property, located in the farm zone which requires a 50,000 square foot lot and 150

feet of frontage per lot.

Overlook Road is a Town maintained private road of 17 ft of width from Albion Road

and widens to approximately 19 feet in width and going down to Highland Lake.

My intent is to widen Overlook road, install public water up the road to service all

proposed lots, and to pave the road to private road standards.

There are some wetlands on the property as shown on the plan.

We also will be purchasing land from the abutter on the right corner or Albion Road and

overlook (Mr. Harlow Sternberg) which will widen Overlook Road to 40 feet wide for the 1st 375

feet and the remaining road width will be 50 feet wide.

The Surveyors will be Wayne Wood & Company and Cornerpost Survey of Springvale,

Maine. Engineering will be done by Attar Engineering of Eliot, Maine: a road contractor has not

been chosen yet.

I have submitted all contracts, USGS map, medium intensity soil map, assessors map,

assessors card, purchase and sale agreement, and copy of deed. Thank you, see you on the

evening of March 27th at Planning Board.

Sincerely,

Paul C. Hollis
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